C. .I Project Name : Broken Cross Roundabout
= IVIIS Traffic Signal Junction Upgrade

Dear Resident / Business,

We have been contracted to undertake junction upgrade works at the Broken Cross
roundabout as part of a S278 agreement between Bellway Homes and Cheshire East Council.

The works include signalising the Broken Cross junction, controlled pedestrian crossings, new
street lighting, surface water drainage improvements, and carriageway resurfacing.

Works are scheduled to commence on 30/08/2022 and will last for approximately 22 weeks
however are subject to change. However, we will endeavour to carry out the works with
minimal disruption.

For safety, and due to the nature of the works, there may be restrictions on the footways.
Where possible, we will aim to keep periods of inconvenience to a minimum.

If you require any further information or feel you will require special assistance during the
upcoming works, please contact Huyton Asphalt Civils on 0151 559 0860.
info@hacivils.co.uk

In the event of an emergency please contact our Traffic Management provider -
Premier TM on 07710 087276 - 24 hours a day.

A further letter will be issued detailing road closures required to facilitate the carriageway
resurfacing works to be completed towards the end of the 22-week period. For live updates
please follow us on Twitter by scanning the QR code below.

| would like to take this opportunity in advance to thank you for your understanding and co-
operation.

Many thanks,

Huyton Asphalt Civils Ltd
hacivils.co.uk
Twitter @hacivils

hacivils.co.uk Premier TM Emergency line: 07710087276
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